
 

Soy lowers blood pressure

JOHANNESBURG: This year's theme for World Heart Day is "One World, One Home, One Heart" and promotes taking
charge of your own heart health. Recognised annually on 29 September, individuals will be encouraged to reduce their risk
of heart disease through simple measures such as choosing healthy food options and increasing physical activity.

One of the major risk factors of heart disease is hypertension, also commonly known as high blood pressure. Hypertension
affects around six million South Africans; that's more people than the total population of New Zealand, including their
expected international visitors for this year's Rugby World Cup. Of those South Africans affected, only 26% of men and
51% of women are aware that they have the condition1.

If left untreated, hypertension may lead to blindness, kidney failure, heart attack, stroke and potentially death. What's more,
deaths caused by heart and blood vessel diseases among South Africans aged 35-64 years are expected to increase by
41% between 2000 and 20301.

The right direction in improving heart health

However, if you thought ditching your afternoon cappuccino or soy latte would be a step in the right direction to improving
your heart health, think again. The results of a new study, recognised by the American Heart Association and published in
the August edition of Circulation, suggest consuming soy protein or low-fat milk protein may help to reduce blood pressure.

The study involved three intervention phases and included 352 adults with pre-hypertension. Participants were divided into
three groups and received 40g daily of soy protein, low-fat milk protein or a complex carbohydrate supplement over an eight
week period. A three-week washout period was implemented in between each intervention phase to allow for the
administered product to be eliminated from the body. Researchers found that compared with carbohydrates,
supplementation with soy protein and low-fat milk protein was significantly associated with a reduction in systolic blood
pressure (the top number in a blood pressure reading).

Professor Brian Rayner, head of the division of hypertension at the Groote Schuur Hospital and University of Cape Town
said, "It is well accepted that low-fat dairy products and protein-rich soy foods may be included as part of a healthy diet and
lifestyle programme. However, the results of this study go even further, suggesting replacing a portion of your carbohydrate
intake with foods that are rich in soy and milk protein appear to have additional benefits of reducing systolic blood pressure
by about 2 mmHg."

Improving cardiovascular function

He continues, "Even a small reduction in systolic blood pressure will help to improve overall cardiovascular function and
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He continues, "Even a small reduction in systolic blood pressure will help to improve overall cardiovascular function and
reduce the risk of serious life-threatening cardiovascular events. However the use of soy and milk protein in patients with
established hypertension should be discussed with their respective health professionals in conjunction with comprehensive
lifestyle modifications and antihypertensive therapy advocated by the South African Hypertension Society."

Dr. Ratna Mukherjea, global applied nutrition lead at Solae, said, "Soy protein is the only nutritionally complete plant-based
protein available. Soy is also low in fat, cholesterol-free, as well as environmentally sustainable and economically efficient".
If you're a little unsure of how to include soy protein into your diet Dr. Ratna suggests making a delicious soy smoothie for
breakfast, including a cup of edamame beans in your salad at lunchtime or snacking on a nutritional soy-protein bar in
between meals.

View the study on Hypertension.
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